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ARC IN ACTIONARC IN ACTION

Happy new year! For the 1st edition of our 2021 newsletter, we’ll tell you about our
Fund the Fun breakfast, celebrate a generous donation to our childcare programs,
and share some news about our partnership with the Seattle Kraken, our city’s new
NHL team.

FUND THE FUN RETURNS!FUND THE FUN RETURNS!

Save the date! Our third annual Fund the Fun breakfast will
take place virtually on March 24, 2021, at 9 am. Details to
follow soon. To join us as a guest, be a virtual table captain or
learn about corporate sponsorship, contact Robin Slutsky at
robin.slutsky@seattle.gov, or at 206.245.6524. 

ARC CHILDCARE RECEIVES GENEROUS GIFTARC CHILDCARE RECEIVES GENEROUS GIFT

A generous $5,000 donation was made to support our
childcare programs by Exxel Pacific, a successful
construction company with a vast array of projects across
Seattle, including a mixed-use property adjacent to the
Rainier Community Center. 
 
Giving back is a core value of this 32-year-old company that prides itself on
building and sustaining community partnerships. ARC and Seattle Parks and
Recreation are excited to be their partners in building community.

SEATTLE KRAKEN OFFERS FREE YOUTH HOCKEY LESSONS!SEATTLE KRAKEN OFFERS FREE YOUTH HOCKEY LESSONS!

The Seattle Kraken, our new NHL team, is partnering
with Seattle Parks and Recreation to offer free virtual
hockey lessons for children ages 6 to 12.
 
In this class, girls and boys will learn the basics of
holding a hockey stick and controlling a hockey ball.
Then they can get outside and practice at their local
park!

Classes are expected to fill up quickly, so mark your calendar to register on January 19th.
Here's the link! Classes begin Tuesday, February 2nd.

Thanks for being a subscriber. If you have questions, thoughts or feedback about
our monthly newsletter, we’d love to hear from you. Click here to send us a note.

mailto:robin.slutsky@seattle.gov
https://www.exxelpacific.com/
https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/seattle/activity/search/detail/35716?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
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Until next time,

The ARC Team

Visit our website

 ​  ​

https://arcseattle.org
https://www.facebook.com/AssociatedRecreationCouncil/
https://www.instagram.com/arc_seattle/

